
 

Welcome to Davidson County Youth Sports! 

  

The Booster Clubs received an email at the end of July 2022 from the Davidson County Parks 
and Recreation Department (Davidson County Commissioners) informing the Booster Clubs 
that they were no longer offering youth sports in Davidson County. They would now be funding 
adult sports only. 

We are now Davidson County's only resource for recreational youth sports. We are made up of 
fifteen community Booster Clubs throughout Davidson County's elementary school districts. 
Some booster clubs have been offering local youth sports since the early sixties when the local 
Civitans, VFW and local churches ran the local youth sports programs in the old NorthWest 
League and the SouthEast/Central Leagues. In the early seventies the booster clubs were 
formed from the previous leadership with guidance on funding for some of the ballfields we have 
today. 

Over the past 50 years the local booster clubs have saved Davidson County millions of dollars 
in cost. Saving the county by building fields, maintaining facilities, insurance, game officials, 
staff salaries and any additional cost to operate a program. For some reason they don't see 
what we have provided for this county as we are their biggest money saver.  

The Booster Clubs now offer Baseball, Softball, Basketball, Tackle Football, Flag Football, 
Soccer, Wrestling, Volleyball and Cheerleading. Our Babe Ruth baseball and softball league is 
the largest league in the state, the soccer league (DCYSA) is one of the largest recreation 
leagues in the state and voted the #1 soccer league by NCYSA in 2018 and our NFL Flag 
Football league is one of the largest in the state. This is all operated by the countless volunteers 
from each booster club and without any funding from Davidson County government. We now 
welcome the basketball and volleyball programs under our leadership as we know as a group 
we have the experience and commitment to take it on! 

We would like to give out a big THANK YOU to the Davidson County Board of Education, DC 
Schools Facilities Director Chris Johnson, the school Principals and Athletic Directors along with 
the countless volunteers from the Booster Clubs for getting everything coordinated in a short 
time period so these kids could play. We understand the importance of youth sports.  

"WE WILL NOT GIVE UP ON OUR YOUTH" 


